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8th April 2022.
Dear Hathli Li 
Editorial Office
I wish to submit an original research article entitled “Environmental education and ecotourists. Experience from the Yucatecan coast, Mexico” for consideration by Journal of Geographical Research. 
I confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere. In this paper, I report currents profile of ecotourist. This is significant because Identifying and distinct ecotourist types are beneficial for the planning, management, and marketing of ecotourism.
I have no conflicts of interest to disclose. 
Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at ojeda.antonio@ciencias.unam.mx
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Antonio B. Ojeda, PhD.
ENES-Mérida at UNAM (México)

